
 
 

NOTICE 
 

The City Council Safety Services & Licenses 

Committee meeting scheduled for Monday, April 6, 

2020 has been cancelled due to the coronavirus and 

the Governor’s direction to cancel any un-necessary 

meetings and all matters schedule for hearing on that 

date will be heard at the next regular scheduled 

meeting. 
 

Christopher G. Paplauskas, Chair                                                      


